To Whom It May Concern: {Racine City Council}

We are members of the fellowship of Narcotics Anonymous, whichisa
fellowship that helps and gives support to anyone who thinks they may have
a problem with any mind altering substance.

We are asking, if you could waiver the fee of $250.00 to $65.00 as you did
last year. For the use of the Martin Luther King Center on August 16, 2008
from 6:00 — 12:00, also the Tyler Domer Center for the date of October 11,
2008. Each of these dates will consists of N/A functions where we will
spread the message of recovery and let any addict know that they never have
to use again that they can find a new way to live their life.

Any questions please contact:
Dennis B (815) 618-8014
Gwin B (262) 664-4005
Greg P (262) 939-6080



